June 2022 FUTURE
~ | ELECTRONICS

RE: KOA EUROPE GMBH

Dear Valued Customer;

Our records indicate that you may have been notified of a discontinuation in error. Future Electronics has attached a list of
all your purchases including our ship date and invoice # in the PCN provided in this email.

Please review the supplier's notification below:

Sent: 07 June 2022 16:05
To: PCN.SYSTEM
Subject: only LF series is affected PCN# 90309 - KOA EUROPE GMBH (KOA-22-005) - Discontinuation

Hello Team,
Looks as if there is a mix up somewhere. For KOA-22-005, only LF series is affected.

Cheers

i.A Paul Caston

Applications & Sales

mail pcaston@koaeurope.de

web http://www.koaeurope.de

Mobile: +44 7469 746653

NEW Check KOA inventory in distribution https://koaeurope.de/inventory/

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me (at the email below) or your local
sales representative.

Regards,

g

Janis Stewart
Global Trade Compliance — PCN Manager
Future Electronics

Pcn.System@futureelectronics.com
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